
Introducing Our Compassionate Nurse
Practitioner Team

“During my 6 years as a nurse practitioner, one of the most rewarding aspects is
the opportunity to make a real difference in patients’ lives. With flu season
approaching, please visit our clinics to receive your flu shot!”Kelly Shaoxian
Qin, MSN, FNP-C “Throughout my career at Chinese Hospital Clinics, I have
experienced significant personal and professional growth, constantly striving to
enhance my abilities and provide the best possible care. I am now a mother to two
wonderful sons, which enriches my skill set and allows me to offer even more
nurturing and empathetic care to my patients.”Jennifer Tran, MSN, FNP-C“My
favorite part about being a nurse practitioner is building meaningful
relationships with my patients and creating a safe, trusting environment for open
communication. In my free time, I enjoy hiking with my family.”Sarah Zemeng Luo,
MSN, FNP-C “As a nurse practitioner, I am passionate about helping the community
and improving overall health. I also work as an inpatient nurse and engage in
community volunteer work in my spare time. A fun fact about me is that I love
nature and the ocean.”Xiaoru Zhao, MSN, FNP-C “As a family nurse practitioner, I
relish the opportunity to connect with patients and our community in a meaningful
way. I’m dedicated to health promotion and education—assisting patients in making
informed health and lifestyle choices to prevent disease and enhance overall
well-being.”Vivian Cheng, MSN, FNP-C

Physician Spotlight: Dr. Lyra Ng
(Pediatrician)
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Are you searching for a pediatrician who prioritizes your child’s health and
well-being? Look no further than Dr. Lyra Ng, a board-certified pediatrician
located in San Francisco, California. Dr. Ng is dedicated to serving families and
providing expert care for children of all ages, from newborns to adolescents.

Dr. Ng’s passion for her work is evident in her calm and relaxed approach to
sharing tips and ideas with parents to help them raise healthy children. She
values open communication with families and is curious about what they find
important and valuable, allowing her to provide the best support possible.

In addition to being a bilingual physician who speaks English and Cantonese, Dr.
Ng is committed to ensuring families feel comfortable and understood by utilizing
their preferred language during visits. She earned her Medical Degree from Albany
Medical College in New York and completed her residency training at the Loma
Linda University Children’s Hospital in California. With over a decade of
experience, Dr. Ng stays up-to-date with the latest medical advances by attending
annual continued medical education courses and reading about various topics and
genres.

Dr. Ng’s dedication to child health extends beyond her practice. She holds a
Master of Public Health in Maternal and Child Community Health Services from the
UCLA School of Public Health and employs both public health and medicine to
support children’s health and overall well-being. In 2021, she also received her
IBCLC certification for lactation counseling.

For compassionate, comprehensive pediatric care that prioritizes your child’s
health and well-being, choose Dr. Ng.Gellert Health Services
386 Gellert Blvd, Daly City, CA 94015
1-650-761-3500


